Regional Transit Authority
R 'A )) 2817 Canal Street
; New Orleans, LA 70119-6301

504.827.8300

www.norta.com

August 25, 2025

RE: Notice of Intent to Award
IFB #2025-026 - Non-Hazardous Waste

via email
Dear Mr. Torres:

After careful evaluation of the bids received in response to the above-referenced
solicitation, The Regional Transit Authority Procurement Department has determined
your company, IV Waste LLC, as the lowest, responsive, and responsible bid, for
$43,047.68 (forty-three thousand forty-seven dollars and sixty-eight cents), and
recommends your company for a four-year agreement totaling $144,006.08 (one hundred
forty-four thousand six dollars and eight cents). Pending Board approval, the contract and
purchase will be prepared.

Shirelle Lodge is the contact person for this project. She can be reached at (504) 827-
8482.

If you have any questions regard/ipg"t'ﬁ-is award, please contact me at (504) 827-8337.

" Prdcurement Di
New Orleans Regional Transit Authority

cc Ronald Baptiste, Director of Procurement
Shirelle Lodge, Facilities Manager of Infrastructure and Planning
Leah LeBlanc, Contract Administrator



